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My dear friend: 

From 
Dr. Ft·ank B .. Robinson 

Moscow, Idaho 

HERE IS YOUR LESSON 
NUMBER ONE 

Here is our Lesson Number One. Thanks a lot tor your in
quiry card. You have now in your hand the first step up a document 
which, it you but allow it to, can open up the entire Realm of God in 
your home, tilling with a Power the like of which you have never experi
enced before. 
Your inquiry brought joy to me. I'm always happy when men and women all 
over the world ask me tor our Lesson Number One. It just simply means 
that after they have read it, they instinctively know that I really have 
"TALKED WITH GOD" and therefore, having found the way to the Power ot 
God, naturally know how to lead others into that shimmering, pulsing, 
throbbing experience which can come only when man finds The Infinite. 

Perhaps this first Lesson will be all you need. I trust it is. I shall 
be happy beyond measure it this one Lesson reveals the fullness of God 
to you. It it does not--it you feel that you want to tully understand 
some ot the great wealth of supply, peace, joy, material and spiritual 
abundance which always happens when man finds God, then you may get the 
additional Lessons by using the Membership Application enclosed. 

As I told you, the small cost, which is your part of the financing ot 
this Movement, is very low. Just imagine--ten months of instruction in 
how to find the actual and literal Power of The Spirit of God, and all 
we ask is the small sum mentioned. 

When the fullness of this divine revelation begins to dawn upon you, we 
shall ask you to accept it at face value. You will be dealing with a 
staggering spiritual Force. So powerful is The Spirit ot God that atomic 
fission cannot compare with the Great Might which is God. As the first 
taint gleams of The Power which is God begin to dawn on you, I shall be 
happy to hear from you. Just a short note telling me that you have dis
covered that God is actually the greatest living realistic Power you 
have ever known. 

In the Lesson which deals with disease, you will be shown how to apply 
the Power of God to heal any and all diseases. But better than that, 
when you learn how to let this divine Power take complete charge of your 
lite, well ••• you'll probably bless the day you ever heard of me. 

It is a wonderful thing. Nothing can quite compare with the dynamic 
energy of The Spirit of God. Pl~ase send your Membership Application as 
promptly as you can, so the rest of the Lessons will come to you in due 
time. 

Sincerely your friend and teacher, 


